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PROGRAM NOTICE 

 
Program:  Federal Lead Remediation Program  MHN # 2025-LEAD-002 

Issued by: MaineHousing, Energy and Housing Services Effective Date:  03/20/2025 
 
This MaineHousing Notice is being issued to notify CAA’s that the Federal Lead funded projects now 
require a BABA (Build America Buy America) form. 
 

1. Changes  

1. Projects that receive federal lead funding now require a BABA form to be submitted in phase 1. 

2. There are two different forms depending on project amount. One for small projects ($250,000 or less) or 
one for large projects (for projects exceeding $250,000). 

3. The small project form has been added to the phase 1 bundle and both forms are available on our 
partner portal.  

 
2. Notice Contact 

Kim Ferenc, Manager of Housing  207-626-4684  KFerenc@mainehousing.org 

Alex Cardali, Lead Paint and Housing Rehab Coordinator  207-624-5727  ACardali@mainehousing.org 
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